
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To: All Media 
Att: News Editors 
For immediate release 
 
26 January 2024 
    
   
MEC CHILOANE INTRODUCES INDEPENDENT LAW FIRM FOR 
LAERSKOOL QUEENSWOOD MATTER  
   
Gauteng Education MEC Matome Chiloane will on Monday, 29 January 
2024, introduce an independent law firm to the School Management Team 
and the School Governing Body (SGB) of Laerskool Queenswood. 
 
This follows the tragic death of Latoya Temilton, a Grade 7 learner from the 
school who drowned during an excursion on Saturday, 20 January 2024. 
 
 
Members of the media may attend as follows: 
  
Date:  Monday, 29 January 2024 
Time:  09:00 AM 
Venue: Laerskool Queenswood, 1251 Kirkby St, Queenswood, 

Pretoria 
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For more information, contact the Gauteng Department of Education’s 
Spokesperson, Steve Mabona on 072 574 3860 or Spokesperson for 
Gauteng Education MEC Matome Chiloane, Xolani Mkhwemte on 084 
513 9285. 
  
For more updates regarding GDE related news and information, follow 
us on our website and social media platforms: 
 https://linktr.ee/gautengeducation 
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng Department 
of Education's portal at https://education.gauteng.gov.za  
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